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This is an absolutely horrible bill.  It  deprives individuals and public interest 

organizations of the right to have input on critical issues regarding fish, wildlife, and 

water. 

It also makes it prohibitively expensive for those who oppose decisions to engage in 

any appeal process.  Please kill this bill. 


